
 

 
 

Official ​Meeting Minutes from ​November 4th 2019 ​meeting 
Accepted at the December 2nd 2019 Meeting 

 
Steve Forrest called the December 2nd meeting at the Forrest Residence to order at 6:42 

 
● Treasurer's Report- ​Current balance $19,187.29. Clair picked up 29 TMA ticket today 

from the Belmont Store. There was a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report by Dale 
Suthland and seconded by Mike Poulin. It was voted on ​unanimously to accept. 

 
● Secretary's Report-​The November 4th  meeting minutes were motioned to be accepted 

as read, by Mike Poulin and seconded by Brad Southworth. It was voted on ​unanimously 
to accept.  

 
President’s Report 

● Signs and stacks need to go up. The ground is frozen hopeful it will warm up so the signs 
and stacks can be put in. 

● The government bridge is widened and ready to go. 
● Steve emailed Huck he will be signing the landowner form and get it back to the club. 
● The Grooming contract is for 37 miles. The grooming cap is 18,292.80. Class 1 rate 

$24.00. Startup payment is 2,286.60. 
● Steve will send Keith Hawkins the plow contract for Beaver Meadows. 
● Steve will order the fireworks for New Year’s Eve. Mike will bring the firewood up. 

 
 
Trails 

● Signs and stacks need to go up. The ground is frozen hopeful it will warm up so the signs 
and stacks can be put in. 

● The government bridge is widened and ready to go. 
● The tucker is being fixed. Steve has called them and asked for an update.  
● The CCC road might be a dead end. The trail in plymouth is still closed. 
● The trails look really good. Dale and Mike went out and cleaned up. 
● The bridge signs are up. 

 



 

● Mike McAtee has made an offer on the Defender. The club will talk with Mike. 
● Brad will call Debra Schwartz and ask about cleaning up the trail. 
● Open discussion about new sweatshirts for the club Brad Southworth will get so prices. 
● Dale motioned that the officers should go out to Christmas dinner with their spouses 

seconded by Clair Poulin. Dinner at DJ December 10th at 6 pm. 
● Brad motioned that the club purchase an electric pole saw Dewalt and a Mikita 12 inch 

electric saw seconded by Mike Poulin. 
 

Next meeting Sunday January 3rd 2019​ at the Fire Department  
 
Meeting was called to a close at 8:25 p.m.  by Steve Forrest. 

 
Prepared By: 
Michael McAtee, Secretary 
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432 
mdmcatee88@gmail.com 

 


